
 
 

Welcome to Worship 

October 16, 2022 
Jesus urges us to pray always and not lose heart. 

 Psalm 37:3 Trust in the LORD and do good. 
Then you will live safely in the land and prosper. 

 
 

Reason to Worship Him!     
Dear Lord: “How sweet are your words to my taste, 

 sweeter than honey to my mouth!” (Psalm 119:103). 
 

Opening Prayer  
 

Singing Psalms, Hymns & Spiritual Songs 
CCLI# 190531 

 

 

Today’s Message 
Matters of the Heart 
Pastor John Mercurio 

 

Tithes and Offerings will be received as you exit 
See designated offering plate entitled 

Helping Hands for special hurricane relief fund  
 

 

 

 
 
    October is Pastor Appreciation Month 

  
 

 

 

 

Today  -  Special Offering for Hurricane Victims 

Please pray for everyone affected by these devastating storms. 

This special offering will be distributed through Nazarene 

Compassionate Ministries. Please write your check to Patchogue 

Church of the Nazarene and memo NCM or Disaster Relief. 

 

This Week  

Wednesday  

7 - 8pm - Wednesday Prayer Night - Come to the Warriors Circle 

of Prayer this Wednesday and see what your prayers can accomplish. 

 

Thursday  

10am - Ladies Prayer/Bible Study Group - Sanctuary. 

 

Saturday 

10am - Feed the Hungry - Lighthouse Mission - Terry St.  Patchogue. 

 

Next Sunday 

Pastor Appreciation Brunch - Fellowship Hall - After the Service. 

 

Coming Up 

Saturday, October 29 - Children’s Family Night - Fall Festival. 

 

 
 

 

         

  

 
 
COMMENTS: 
_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

GUEST INFORMATION: 

TODAY’S DATE ________________________________ 
 
NAME  _____________________________________  

  

ADDRESS   ___________________________________  

CITY  _______________________________________ 

STATE _______________________   ZIP  ___________ 
 
PHONE:    HOME  ______________________________ 
 
                      MOBILE   _____________________________ 
 
EMAIL  _____________________________________ 

 

Serving us This Morning 
Ushers:  Mary Ann Malcolm & Suzanne Cerruto  

Counters:  Sue Cerruto & Ken Kreamer 

Counters Next Week:  Corinne Franco & Jon Ollett 

    Nursery is Open 

               

        …THANK YOU PASTORS! 

 
 

Sunday’s Messages are available on our Web Site 

www.patchnaz.net 

 



 

 Hurricane Response 
 Link for Hurricane Ian Response:    

https://give.ncm.org/donate/140017?source

=C22SFBK99 

For more updates:  

https://www.facebook.com/nazcompassion 

 

 

   ***************************** 

 

Appreciating your pastor 
Most pastors are deeply devoted to Christ 
and believe that God has called them to serve 
in a certain place. They work hard to share 
the good news of the gospel. So in honor of 
Pastor Appreciation Month in October, 
consider the following: 
 
God doesn't call the qualified; he qualifies 
the called.  Bless your pastors with your 
encouragement, patience, and kindness. 
We don't change the message; the message 
changes us. You probably won’t like all your 
pastor’s sermons or newsletter columns.   
Keep an open mind and heart. Ponder that 
something may rub you the wrong way 
because God is trying to change you.  
Pray for your Pastors.  Pray often and 
caringly for your pastors, church leaders and 
their families. The roles are challenging, so 
support them spiritually and ask God to 
reveal his love and grace to these special 
servants. 
 
 
From: Newsletter Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church of the Nazarene 
2 Nazarene Way, Patchogue, NY 

Mailing address:  65 Franklin Street, Patchogue NY 11772 
 Rev. Vincent Linguiti, Senior Pastor 

Church: 631-654-3795 / Office: 631-289-3483 

Email: pastor@patchnaz.net / Web site: www.patchnaz.net 

 

 
PRAYER REQUESTS 
Current Concerns:  

Jen Huey - Recovering from a car accident. 

Evie Noor - (Former member; moved to Massachusetts)  

Had surgery & will be going to rehab. If interested in 

donating to a Go Fund Me page, please contact Toni Cerruto. 

Paul Gugliuzzo - Entering Rehab to continue recovery from  

Hip Replacement Surgery. Pray for Grace and strength. 

 

 

Those Battling Cancer:  
Eddie Murphy (Chris Foerth’s Step Father) - Pancreatic Cancer. 

Dawn Marie  (Old friend of Pastor Vinnie) - Uterine cancer.  

Robin Schafer  (Pastor Nick’s friend.) - Surgery November 3 in 

Columbus, Ohio.  Please pray for peace and healing. 

Evelyn Cortes - Chemo has stopped the cancer. Praise God.  

 

 

Ongoing Health Concerns:  

Evelyn’s Niece, Vilma - Struggling with Parkinson’s. 

Lorenzo Rosario, Jacque Koontz, Emily & Kaitlyn McKeever, 

Charles Ayala - Nereida Gazzo’s brother.  

Jermaine Crosby - Jennifer Manieram’s brother.  

 

 

Our Church’s Ministries: 

Worship Ministry, Men and Women Ministries, Young Adult,  

Teen, and Children’s Ministries, Evangelism. 

Marriages/Families/Un-saved loved ones /Orphans/Poor, 

Nazarene Missionaries & Persecuted Church.  

Local and Global Missions - Nazarene Colleges 

 

 

All service men and women & Local Fire Departments/Law Enforcement 

                   
.  

https://www.facebook.com/nazcompassion
mailto:pastor@patchnaz.net

